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COMPTROLLER 

JOAN M. PRATT, CPA 
Room 204, City Hall 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202-3461 

April 2, 2020 

Mr. Henry Raymond, Director 

Baltimore City Department of Finance 

Room 469, City Hall 

100 N. Holliday Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

Dear Mr. Raymond: 

OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER 

Department of Audits 
Department of Real Estate 
Municipal Post Office 
Municipal Telephone Exchange 
Harbor Master 

Thank you for forwarding the Management Alert OIG Case: 20-0019-1 to my office. We carefully 

reviewed the Management Alert OIG Case: 20-0019-1 and found that the information reported on 

uninstalled lines and billings of agencies for service not performed is inaccurate. Our response provides 

an explanation of this position. 

 

Sincerely, 

oan M. Pratt, CPA 

Comptroller 

@ Printed on recycled paper with environmentally friendly soy based mk.
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